
From: North Village Apts Nobrunswick
To: Michael C. Hritz
Subject: Re: RENT CONTROL
Date: Friday, January 13, 2023 12:46:01 PM

Michael Hritz,
Gary Oliva from CME said everything has been addressed and completed. Gary
also advised me to provide a written request to you to have the bond released for  6
16th Street Lot 17.02  and 8 16th Street Lot 17.01.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation to expedite the bond release. Please let
me know if I can pick up the check when it is ready to avoid it getting lost or
delayed in the mail. 

If you can prepare a letter now stating that everything has been completed and the
bond has been released, I would greatly appreciate it.  I need your letter to get my
outside bond released too. 

Regards,
Bill Simcox
732 233- 5600
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